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On August 9, 2019, the Food and Drug Administration of the Philippines issued a circular (FDA Circular No. 

2019-004) banning the production, import and sale of baby bottles and sippy cups containing bisphenol A (BPA). 

This Circular shall take effect thirty (30) days after publication in two (2) newspapers of general circulation and 

submission of a copy hereof to the Office of the National Registry of the University of the Philippines Law Center. 

Bisphenol A (BPA) is an industrial chemical widely used in the production of plastics. Relevant 

epidemiological studies have shown that BPA affect the development of the nervous, immune and 

reproductive system and considered as endocrine disruptors which can alter the hormonal system of 

the human body. In 2008, Canada first proposed the prohibition of polycarbonate baby bottles that 

contains BPA which came into force in 2010. And in 2011, the European Union (EU) along with China 

are among the countries which banned the manufacture including the importation of PC baby 

bottles with BPA. 

The Philippine government requires manufacturers, traders, importers, distributors or wholesalers to 

recall their products within six months to ensure that baby bottles and straw cups containing 

bisphenol A are removed from the market. 

HCT SOLUTION: 

Bisphenol A, as an important organic chemical raw material, widely exists in various plastics and coatings, 

especially in polycarbonate polymers and epoxy resins. Relevant food contact enterprises should actively improve 

the process, find BPA-Free alternative materials, and establish BPA control mechanism.  

HCT Rainbow Testing is devoted to the detection of food contact materials and other consumer goods. It has rich 

BPA testing experience and helps enterprises to deal with various technical barriers. 
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Contact Us 

Web: http://www.hct-test.com/  

Hotline: 400-0066-989 

T: (86) 755 84616666 

Email: service@hct-test.com 

Add: 3rd floor, Block D, Peng Litai Industrial Estate, Long 

Pingxi Road, Longgang District Shenzhen City. 

 

Statement:  

This publication is only educational and does not replace any legal requirements or applicable rules. 

Information included in the publication will not be revised. HCT does not guarantee that the content 

contained in the publication without any errors or will meet any particular performance or quality 

standards. If there is no consent of HCT in advance, please do not quote or refer any information 

contained in this publication. 
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